Hemijska industrija								November 2nd, 2017.
Editorial office

Dear Editor,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
we would like to submit the revised manuscript of the technical paper entitled „A stepwise protocol for drug permeation assessment that combines heat-separated porcine ear epidermis and vertical diffusion cells”, prepared by the authors Ivana Pantelić, Tanja Ilić, Bojan Marković, Sanela Savić, Milica Lukić and Snežana Savić, after careful consideration of the reviewers’ remarks. 
On behalf of all the co-authors, I would like to state that all the reviewers’ comments were acknowledged and suitable corrections were made to the manuscript. 
Along with this cover letter, we supply the corrected manuscript, the corrected figure 1 and the response-to-reviewers file.
I take this opportunity to inform you that I have changed the maiden name (surname Đorđević) of one of the co-authors to her married name, Sanela Savić. The affiliation of this co-author is unchanged.

On behalf of the co-authors,
Yours faithfully,
Prof. dr Snežana Savić
University of Belgrade – Faculty of Pharmacy
Department of Pharmaceutical Technology and Cosmetology
Vojvode Stepe 450, 11221 Belgrade, Serbia; 			e-mail: snexs@pharmacy.bg.ac.rs
